
 

 
 
 

 
Grades 9 and 11 - SA2 - Open House 

 
Circular No: HB/AC/24.25/129                                                                   Dated: 25/02/2025           
 
Dear Parents 
Greetings! 

As already intimated, the Open House for Grades 9 and 11 will be held on Saturday, 1st March 
2025, to declare your ward’s annual exam results. The new academic year will commence on 3rd 
March 2025 for Grades 10 and 12. 

We request all parents to attend the Open House without fail and thereafter to ensure that 
students attend classes regularly starting from day one. 

The respective class teachers will share the time slots and venues for attending the Open House. 

●​ Open House timings: 9:15 AM to 1:15 PM 

We look forward to your presence and cooperation. 

 Kindly ensure to clear all fee dues before attending the Open House. 

 
Principal  
Bala Reddy Ambati 

 
 
 


